
Central Division Report - 6 April 2025 

 

The Central Division Conference was held on 22 March 2025.  

While the finances of the Conference are still being finalised, the day was a great success with a 
high turnout and quality competition.  

Congratulations to all our Toastmasters who will be representing Central Division at the District 
Conference in May and thank you to everyone who helped make the day a success.  

 

Area Directors are well on their way to completing their Area Director visits, with 61% of visits 
already completed.  

- Area 28 - 4/4 

- Area 22 - 5/5 

- Area 16 - 6/6 

- Area 10 - 0/3 

- Area 4 - 0/5 

 

April renewals - as of 31 March, it appears that 17/23 clubs are in good standing (more than 8 
renewed members). 

 

Cassie Mcmullen 

Central District Director 


